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We are delighted to be welcoming the children back to Knocknagor on the 1st of September for 

the new school year. Below is the information you will need to help us make sure everyone in 

our school community has a safe return to school.  

Covid Regulations  

 We ask all adults to wear face coverings when collecting their children from school.  

 Parents must make an appointment before entering the school building.  

 Please do not send your child to school if they are displaying symptoms of Covid.  

 If you or your child tests positive for Covid you must isolate for ten days and inform the 

school.  

 If your child is a close contact please inform the school for further advice.  

 

Lunch / Dinners / School bags 

 Please ensure your child has a healthy snack for break time. Fizzy drinks and chocolate 

bars are not permitted for break time snacks.  

 All lunch / dinner children will be returning to the canteen but will sit in their class 

bubbles. School dinners can be provided and cost £2.60 per day. 

 School bags and pencil cases can be brought into school and books can be brought to 

and from school.  

 

School Uniform  

 Full school uniform should be worn daily. Please ensure all parts of the uniform are 

clearly labelled.  

 

General Information  

 When the children return to school they will receive further information about updated 

school policies, afterschool activities, PE times etc.  

The staff have worked hard to ensure the safety of everyone in the school. We look forward to 

the children having a great year in Knocknagor.  

Mr Cunningham  



 

  



 

 
 


